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In-Person Attendance:

You will receive an email from "HBA Woman of the Year" containing a QR code on/around May 7.
You will need to show this QR code at Registration to enter the event. * We recommend bringing a

printed copy of the QR code or scanning it from your mobile device.

If you did not receive this email, please contact HBA Customer Support at HBA@HBAnet.org.

Virtual Attendance:

You should receive an email on/around May 7 that will provide you with instruction on how to access
the virtual platform. If you do not receive this email by May 9, please check your SPAM/Junk folders
as it can sometimes be redirected there. If you don't have the email please contact hba@hbanet.org.


http://hbanet.knowledgeowl.com/?subject=WOTY%20QR%20Code%20Support

